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Section 5.4.4(b) of Procedure By-law 

 

Meeting: Committee of the Whole X Council    

Meeting Date: February 19, 2019 

Subject/Title:  Buttonville Airport Letter 

Submitted by: Regional and Local Councillor DiPaola 

Whereas the safety of our residents is a primary concern of Council; and 

Whereas the Buttonville Airport is in close proximity to populated areas of 
Richmond Hill; and  

Whereas Cadillac Fairview have announced that Buttonville Airport will remain 
open for another five years; and 

Whereas Buttonville Airport is not currently operating with the most advanced 
and safest aeronautical instruments 

Be it resolved that staff be directed to send a letter on behalf of Richmond Hill 
urging Buttonville Airport to cease deferring important modern instrument 
upgrades and indicating that Richmond Hill Council will assist with fundraising of 
the required investment to do so 

Moved by: Regional and Local Councillor DiPaola 

Seconded by:  


